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Ndlovu Youth Choir in finals 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha has again congratulated the 
Ndlovu Youth Choir for reaching the finals of the America's Got 
Talent show last night. 
 
'We have never doubted them, and i still believe they will win this 
show. Limpopo and South Africa will support them all the way', he 
said. 
 
The Ndlovu Youth Choir has since the beginning of the year been 
making waves in the America's greatest talent show. 
 
Yesterday's rendition of Whitney Houston's 'Higher Love' took them to 
the final of the show. 
 
The group hails from Moutse village near Groblersdal. 
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